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Comments: I do not agree with any of the clear cutting options that the forest service proposes in their plan. If

tree removal is warranted, then they should utilize a select cut method with specific guidelines. This would greatly

reduce the negative impact that would occur with the proposed plan. The impact to plants, wildlife and humans

should be taken into serious consideration. 


